
Please   keep   this   with   the   “Week   At   A   Glance”   in   your   binder  

Returned   Papers  
 

● On    Mon days    your   student   should   bring   home   a   stack   of   papers   from   the   previous 
week.  

 
● We   typically   check   most   of   our   assignments   together   as   a   class.   Students   are   usually 

asked   to   check   their   own   work,   then   I   review   the   assignments.  
 

● Look   for:   “I   need   to   practice”    on   the   top   of   your   students   paper   to   know   what   they 
should   be   working   on   at   home.  

 
● Students   write   the   gradebook   score   on   every   assignment   inside   of   a   box   at   the   top   of 

the   page.  
 

1  2  3  4 

100-95%   94-80%   79-70%   69%   or   lower 

Mastered   Meeting 
expectations  

Progressing  Concern  

 
● Papers   that   are   checked,   but   do   not   have   a   gradebook   score   follow   this   grading 

system:  
 

Star   Smile  OK  Practice   Incomplete 

     
 

   

Student   got   the 
whole   paper 

correct   on   his/her 
first   try.   

Student   had   some 
errors,   but   fixed 
them   on   his/her 

own.  

Student   had   errors, 
but   with   teacher 

direction   was   able 
to   fix   them.  

Student   struggled, 
even   with   teacher 

assistance.  

Student   did   not 
complete   the 

assignment.   Work 
needs   to   be 

completed   & 
returned.  

 
● Papers   marked   “ incomplete ”    should   be   completed   and   turned   in   for   a   better   grade.  

 
● Papers   with   a    grade   of   4     may   be   fixed   and   turned   in   for   a   better   grade.   

 
● Spelling   Word   Work    comes   home   every   Friday   with   their   Word   Work   score,   and   test 

score   written   at   the   top.  
○ Spelling   tests   are   taken   via   Google   Forms   on   Chromebooks.  

 
● Please   contact   me   with   any   questions   or   concerns.   Email   is   the   fastest   way   to   reach   me 

:)    bradye@dearbornschools.org  

mailto:bradye@dearbornschools.org

